
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  
Sent: Friday, 21 September 2018 3:28 PM 
To: 'Stephen Smith'; Ashvini Ambihaipahar; zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; 'Ben Rogers'; 'Motti, 
Eric'; Abha Devasia 
Cc: AMOD; Larsen, Inez; Chambers - Asbury DP 
Subject: RE: AM2017/56 Sugar Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
I acknowledge receipt of correspondence from the AWU, Ai Group, the NFF and the AMWU of 
yesterday’s date. I also acknowledge receipt of a submission filed by the CEPU regarding its concerns 
with the draft determination for the apprentice tool allowance. 
 
In correspondence sent to the Parties of 14 September 2018, the Deputy President directed the 
parties to file a draft determination for all agreed matters by 4.00pm Monday 17 September 2018. I 
note this document has not been received.  
 
It is requested a draft determination containing all agreed matters be filed by no later than 4.00pm 
Tuesday 25 September 2018. 
 
I also note an error on the notice of listing, and wish to clarify that any requests for a video link 
attendance for the hearing on Tuesday 16 October 2018 in Sydney must be received by 4.00pm 
Monday 24 September 2018.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
 

 


